
 
 

The Arickaree administration, staff, and students 
would like to invite our community members to 
participate in a Thanksgiving meal. Due to COVID-19 
restrictions, we are not able to host any guests, but 
would love the opportunity to give back.  
 
We would like to provide a Thanksgiving meal 
Tuesday, November 24th, 2020. We will offer a school 
pickup location, delivery to Anton or Cope and for 
those who are not able to meet us; we will provide a 
door step delivery. 
 

Please help us to get the word out to everyone by 
sharing with your loved ones. Anyone wishing to 
participate, please call Marsha Jesse at 
970-383-2202 ext 101 by Monday, November 23rd to let 
her know how many meals as well as if you will pick 
up, what location, or if you need a doorstep delivery. 
 
Thank you for your help! 

 



 
 


